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Dear Friends & Supporters,
As we approach the end of another wonderful year, we are overjoyed to bring you the highlights of December. Every
story we share is a testament to the compassion and generosity that light up the journey of Pepper Cook Seva
Foundation. Thank you for being the heart and soul of our mission!
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A Nashik Farmer’s Kindness
Amol, a farmer from Nashik, has been a trusted, long-time supplier of vegetables to Seva Kitchen for years. Upon
learning about our mission to feed under-resourced children, he didn’t hesitate to go above and beyond- donating 40
kgs of fresh vegetables every week along with our regular order. Amol’s kindness not only nourishes the children we
serve but also inspires a ripple effect of compassion, showing us the profound impact the community can have.

A Delicious Surprise from SAMS Foods
To brighten mealtimes for our schoolgirls who love noodles, we reached out to SAMS Foods for support. They not only
readily donated noodles but also sent an abundance of sauces and more! This thoughtful contribution has made
ordinary meals extra special for the children. Thank you, SAMS Foods, for your incredible generosity and for making a
lasting impact on their lives!




Generous Donation from Weikfield
Weikfield graciously donated pasta and pasta sauces to the Pepper Cook Seva Foundation this December. These
delightful ingredients have helped us prepare wholesome and delicious meals for the children this festive season,
adding an extra touch of joy to their plates. A heartfelt thank you to Weikfield for their kindness and support!

Ms. Sudesh Kohli’s 90th Birthday Celebration

This December, we celebrated the 90th birthday of Ms. Sudesh Kohli, a beloved mentor who has been with Seva
Kitchen since its very beginning. Though she couldn't join us in the kitchen this year, Ms. Kohli ensured her presence
was felt by preparing Kada Prasad for the kids we serve. Her unwavering dedication, love, and guidance have been a

constant source of inspiration, and her contributions continue to shape the heart of Seva Kitchen.

Sahil Shah’s Birthday Celebration with Seva Kitchen
On 21st December, Sahil Shah chose to celebrate his birthday with the Pepper Cook Seva Foundation. Alongside his
family and friends, Sahil spent the day cooking for under-resourced children. Witnessing their collective effort and joy
was truly inspiring. Thank you, Sahil, for making your special day meaningful for others too!

Thank You for Your Continued Support R AR

Your unwavering generosity makes these stories possible. Together, we are creating
a brighter future, one meal at a time.

Want to Make an Impact?
You can contribute by donating essentials through our Amazon Wishlist or directly
supporting us here: razorpay.me/@peppercooksevafoundation
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